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Ullin, IL - Illinois State Police (ISP) officials are investigating a homicide in rural 
Pulaski County.

On Thursday, March 26th, 2020 the body of Haley Marie Decker, an 18-year-old female 
of Normal, IL, was located in rural Pulaski County. It is believed she had moved to 
southeast Missouri in January 2020 and had recently been reported missing from the 
Normal area.

The investigation is ongoing at this time and no additional information is available for 
release. Anyone with information regarding this incident is asked to call Illinois State 
Police Zone 7 Investigations at 618-542-2171 Ext. 1207.


